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Falls City street plans approved 
(KLZA)-- Following a public hearing drawing no comments Monday evening, the
Falls City  Council approved the One and Six Year Street Plan. 

Anthony Fitzgerald with Olson Engineers provided the Council with cost
information on the One-Year portion of the plan.  On the One-Year portion of the
plan the price tag is estimated at $931-thousand with the city share being
$523-thousand.  

Two projects top the list.  Building 33rd Street from Old Highway 73 east
approximately one-thousand feet to Highway 73 including the intersection.
 Private funds will be used to build the street portion of the project. 

The second project is an extension of 33rd Street east from Highway 73 for
approximately 250-feet with private funding covering the estimated $82-thousand
price tag.  

Also in the One-Year plan is the extension of Abbott Street from 28th Street
north to the new 31st Street and the extension of Abbott Street to the Tiger Trail
and Shamrock Circle Cul-De-Sacs that are planned.   The three projects would
cost an estimated $523-thousand.

Included in the Six Year plan once again is hard surfacing of 21st Street from
Fair Avenue to the city limits and north on 3301 Business Parkway north to the
airport.  The City share of the project is estimated at $518-thousand with the
Richardson County share estimated at $777-thousand, making the total cost
nearly $1.3-million.  
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